
 

DATE: August 29, 2016  

  

TO: Virginia Spillman, Water Resources  

 

FROM: Tiffany Jones, M/WBE Specialist   

  

DEPARTMENT: Water Resources Department  

 

SUBJECT: Water and Sewer Rehabilitation Project “L” Extension Contract #2012-095   

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the contract extension request for Contract #2012-059 Water and Sewer 

Rehabilitation Project “L” to determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Program Plan.  The Program 

Plan requires a prime contract to make a Good Faith Effort to provide M/WBEs an equal opportunity to 

perform on a contract including contract extensions.  Contract goals established for the extension were 

MBE 8% and WBE 7%.  Affidavit C submitted by KRG Utility, Inc. indicates that the contractor met 

both the MBE and WBE goals.  

KRG Utility proposed to commit $607,360 or 8% to MBE firms and $531,440 or 7% to WBE firms of the 

total contract extension amount of $7,592,000. 

KRG Utility has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified firms. 

Certification Firm Name County Description of Work Dollar Value 
Total Extension 

Percentage 

MBE Rankin Grading Guilford Hauling $75,920 1% 

MBE 
T Simmons Backhoe 

Concrete 
Guilford Concrete $75,920 1% 

WBE 
Allis Concrete 

Construction, LLC 
Davie Manhole $227,760 3% 

WBE 
North State Water & 

Sewer 
Forsyth Utility $303,680 4% 

MBE 
Mayes Landscaping 

& Concrete 
Forsyth Utility & Asphalt $455,520 6% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work 

either through change orders or additions; the contractor must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making 

any such changes or substitutions.    

Please give me a call at 336-373-7698 if you have any questions. 

TJ 

 

Cc: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator  


